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COVID-19 Update #49 

 

 
 

 

TO:  Jacaranda Trace Club Members   

FROM: Gail Chase 

DATE:  January 11, 2021 

RE:  COVID-19 Update #49 

This memo is to advise you that we have a resident who tested positive for COVID. The resident 

was out of town at an event and per our protocols was isolated immediately upon their return, 

Friday, January 8th. We tested this resident that same day and were able to receive the results the 

same evening.  The resident has been exhibiting mild symptoms.   Due to being isolated 

immediately, there has been no exposure to any of the residents’ neighbors or friends.     

 

We do not anticipate any further changing of restrictions, but it is important that we continue to 

strictly adhere to the protocols that we have in place.  Continue to wear your masks when outside 

of your condo, continue to report any sickness or temperatures above 99.6, continue to report your 

out-of-state travel and out-of-state visitors.  With the number of cases rising in Florida, vigilance 

is the key to maintaining the safety of our communities. 

 

The health and safety of all residents and staff continues to be our top priority and we will continue 

to keep you informed.  We hope to see most of you tomorrow in the Auditorium at your designated 

time to begin the vaccination process. 
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